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May 25, 2020 

 

Share insights to off-dock container movements 
 

The Office of the British Columbia Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) and the Ministry of Transportation 

and Infrastructure are exploring opportunities to improve fairness, stability, efficiency and 

competitiveness in the Vancouver Gateway, specifically related to off-dock container movements.  

We will be working with Cascadia Partners to help us better understand the flows of off-dock container 

movements in order to inform our policies and decision making. To inform this work, we need to better 

understand container repositioning, storage, and auxiliary truck trips that support containerized 

shipping throughout the Lower Mainland.  

Share your thoughts 

The OBCCTC invites you to share your thoughts and insights in regards to off-dock container movements 

in the upcoming months. Cascadia Partners will be reaching out to solicit your input. We appreciate you 

considering their requests for interviews and information. 

Thank you in advance for your input to help us better understand the dynamics of off-dock container 

movements in the Lower Mainland.  

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 

 

 
 
 
Michael Crawford     Sheryl Kozyniak 
Commissioner      Deputy Commissioner 
 


